
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  FRUITA CITY COUNCIL AND MAYOR 

 

FROM:  POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

DATE:    AUGUST 31, 2021               

 

RE: SAFETY TRAINING FOR CITY COUNCIL  
 

 

PURPOSE 
 

Lt. Nick Peck will be in attendance to discuss and provide guidance on safety protocols for City 

Council during public meetings. This typically occurs soon after each election; however, after 

the previous election, meetings were being held virtually for most of the year. This will allow 

Council to ask any questions they may have in addition to the training.  
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